## Let's Journey Together 11-17 May 2023

A week of Online Guided prayer for all who have been affected by Clerical Abuse in the Catholic Church

Join us in this **safe space** for FREE, one to one **confidential** sessions of Guided Prayer with your fully trained personal Prayer Guide.

Find out more and book your place:

journeytogetherij@gmail.com

Thurs 11th May Welcome Session 7.30-8.30pm

Fri 12th May 30 Minute Session with Individual Prayer Guide

Sat 13th May 30 Minute Session with Individual Prayer Guide

Sun 14th May NO SESSION

Mon 15th May 30 Minute Session with Individual Prayer Guide

Tue 16th May 30 Minute Session with Individual Prayer Guide

Wed 17th May Final Meeting all together to reflect and pray

All are welcome, whether a survivor, family member, or any individual shocked and horrified by the sexual abuse crisis

## The Isaiah Journey

seeking truth 1 bringing hope 1 finding healing

The *Isaiah Journey* is a working group of the Bishops' Conference and has grown out of the need for a pastoral-spiritual response to the suffering of victims and survivors of abuse in the Church. It may help you to know that should you make a disclosure of abuse, this is treated in the strictest confidence. It is the policy of the Catholic Church in England & Wales to report to the statutory authorities all allegations of abuse made against those working in the name of the Church, regardless of whether the allegations or concerns related to a person's behaviour in relation to their role within the Church or another setting. We are able to report allegations of abuse anonymously, i.e. without giving the survivor's details. Only information that is strictly necessary, proportionate and mandatory to share will be shared, and only to those who need to know for the purpose of safeguarding you and others. A safeguarding co-ordinator will share a privacy notice with you.